
On September 26, 2023, the Florida Department of Transportation held a press conference to announce
expected construction timelines for the I-95 at US 1 Interchange project as part of the Moving Florida
Forward Infrastructure Initiative. Four billion dollars have been dedicated to this Initiative to accelerate
priority infrastructure projects across the state and ensure that transportation infrastructure will meet the
demands of current and future residents and visitors, ensuring that both people and goods can move
safely throughout the state. The I-95 at US 1 Interchange project is located in Ormond Beach and includes
a reconstruction of the interchange and the widening of the approximately one-mile segment of US 1
between Plantation Oaks Boulevard/Broadway Avenue and Destination Daytona Lane from two lanes in
each direction to three. This widening includes the addition of shared use paths to serve bicyclists,
pedestrians, and other users. Construction will begin in late 2027 and is expected to cost $340 million.

Moving Florida Forward Infrastructure Initiative
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Ongoing Projects, Studies, & Activities
FY 2024/25 to 2028/29 Tentative Work

Program Development Cycle

Regional Resiliency Action Plan Implementation

Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Grant

Implementation

TPO Reapportionment & Boundary Adjustment

TPO Priority Process Review

Best Foot Forward for Pedestrian Safety

Program
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Save the Date: Mobility Week 
The state of Florida, along with the River to Sea TPO

will be celebrating the 8th annual statewide Mobility

Week from October 27 through November 4, 2023.

Mobility Week is a cooperative effort by the Florida

Department of Transportation (FDOT) and its partner

agencies to promote awareness of safe, multimodal

transportation choices. For more information on this

year's Mobility Week, click here. 

One event the TPO will be participating in during

Mobility Week is the Central Park Bike Rodeo & Ride;

partnering with the city of Palm Coast, this event will

be focused on families and include a bicycle rodeo,

food trucks, bicycle helmet fitting, and helmet

decoration station. The event will be on Friday,

November 3 from 5:00-7:00 p.m. at Central Park in

Town Center in Palm Coast.  

For more information click here.

Do you want up-to-date River to
Sea TPO news and information? 

Subscribe to the TPO's monthly newsletter,
Transportation Talk, for more transportation
news and information. Simply click the link

below, fill out the form and sign up!

Click Here

Follow the TPO:

Port Orange Family Days!
On October 14, the River to Sea TPO will be

participating in Port Orange Family Days at Port

Orange City Center. Staff will be promoting safe

driving, cycling and walking. Safety information

will be handed out to attendees as well as safety

outreach items. We will be there from 9:00 am to

5:00 pm. so come out and chat with us or

volunteer to help. Contact Pam Blankenship for

more information.

https://www.facebook.com/RivertoSeaTPO
https://twitter.com/TelltheTPO
http://www.r2ctpo.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChLtr-tIsCX-f5wvSeIbH6A
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rivertoseatpo/
https://www.fdot.gov/projects/mobilityweek/mobilityweek2022.shtm
https://www.r2ctpo.org/event/central-park-bike-rodeo-and-ride-event/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fNWOd7G/RivertoSeaTPO
mailto:pblankenship@r2ctpo.org

